
 
 
Mapping 
 
October 3, 2019 
 

Minutes 
 
The Mapping Committee of the Piatt County Board met on Thursday, October 3, 2019 in Room 
104 of the Courthouse.  The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. by Bob Murrell.  Attending 
were: Murrell, Shannon Carroll, Jennifer Bryant, Ray Spencer and Keri Nusbaum.  
 
MOTION: Carroll made motion, seconded by Murrell to approve minutes of the June 6, 2019 
meeting. All in favor and the motion carried.  
 
New Business:  
 
Bryant shared information she has gathered regarding other counties GIS agreements.  
 
The CCGIS invoice for June 2 to August 24, 2019 was presented for approval. 
 
Motion: Carroll made motion, seconded by Murrell to approve the claim for $289.38. Roll was 
called all in favor and the motion carried.  
 
Safety: There were no safety concerns. 
 
Comments: Murrell said he would like a third person appointed. Carroll thought the committee of 
two was okay, if the timing can work. It would save the county money. 
 
Motion:  Carroll made motion, seconded by Murrell to adjourn. All in favor, and the meeting 
adjourned at 9:20 a.m.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Keri Nusbaum  
Piatt County Zoning Officer 
 
 
 
  
 
 


